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July 25, 2013 
 
       
 
Nkia Pao Vang 
493 Harriet Avenue 
Shoreview MN 55126 
 
VIA EMAIL: firsthmong@yahoo.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1133 Rice Street 
 
Dear Mr. Vang: 
 
This is to confirm that on July 23, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative 
Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant until December 1, 2013 to move the 
two PODs sitting on the property.   She feels that the POD containers need to go since it has 
been there for quite some time.   Please note that citation noted in the Order is in error and 
Ms. Moermond has amended to reference SLP 34.08(6) which read as follow: 
 

The owner of any premises regulated by this section, as specified in section 34.03, 
shall comply with the following requirements: (6)  Stored materials. It shall be 
unlawful to accumulate and store building material, lumber, boxes, cartons, portable 
storage containers, inter modal cargo containers or other containers, machinery, 
scrap metal, junk, raw material, fabricated goods and other items in such manner as 
to constitute a nuisance or rodent harborage. 

 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, August 7, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers.  You indicated that you will be attending the public hearing; 
therefore, a Hmong interpreter has been ordered for you.  If you decided not to attend the 
public hearing, please let me know as soon as possible so that I can cancel the interpreter.   
 
Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
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Mai Vang 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Wayne Spiering (email) 
 Racquel Naylor (email) 
  
 


